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ronald Stonis
7004 Church st
Loudon, NH 03307

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear sirs:

   I am opposed to the Northern Pass as much as others have expressed and the reasons why.  If you
cannot get all lines underground then we NH residents do not want it.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Ronald Stonis     Please do not call to discuss this.

Sincerely,
ronald Stonis
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